



Memo

To:

District Board Members

From:

Josh Longmore, Executive Director

Luzerne Conservation District

Date:

August 3, 2018

Re:

August Board Meeting Cancellation

After consulting with Chairman Tim Ference, we decided that we won't need to have a district board meeting in August. Enclosed are the July board meeting minutes and the monthly financial and activity reports for your review and use.

The next regular district board meeting will be September 13, 2018. You will receive another board packet before that meeting.